
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is Lorie Marsh, and I live in St. Paul. When I vote for a legislator, I'm voting for a public 
servant; I'm not laying the path for them to become highly paid lobbyists immediately upon 
completing their terms. 
 
We're living during an authoritarian coup, funded by corporations and billionaires. I'm counting 
on the actions of my state legislators to "hold the line" on laws that will aim to preserve our 
staggering democracy, not add insult to grave injury. 
 
Support SF567. 
 
Lorie Marsh 
St. Paul, MN 
 
Lorie Marsh Marsh 
loriemarsh@yahoo.com 
1437 Hartford Ave 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55116 


